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In the past, we have 

received support for 

Breakfast Club from 

the Food Bank who have 

helped us by providing 

cereals when they have 

had an excessive 

amount. Now, there is 

more of a pull on their 

resources, with an 

increasing number of 

local families requiring 

their help. It is right 

that this food goes to 

those in need. In 

consequence, we are 

having to purchase more 

supplies for Breakfast 

Club which, in turn, has 

increased the cost. We 

offer a good range of 

cereals, fresh fruit, 

toast, crumpets or 

muffins and the Club is 

staffed by two people. 

For these reasons the 

cost has to increase in 

January. It is 

regrettable but, you 

must agree, still very 

good value. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Pharez Sagay – for being amazing 
with maths, especially number 
and pattern work. 

Mrs Beck Anxhela Kapica – for being such a 
kind and friendly member of the 
class. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Francheska Trapal – for fantastic 
singing and speaking clearly in 
rehearsals. 

Miss Daly Alfie Bernhardt – for 
determination and growing 
confidence.  

Miss 
Waterworth 

Baraa Shamieh – for using good 
vocabulary when creating his own 
revolting recipe. 

Mr Warden Daniel Omotola – for  always 
contributing  in class discussions. 

Mrs Robson Carter Ward – for improved 
engagement in his learning. 

Mr Rochfort Alfie Kirton – for an excellent 
improvement in maths. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec   Tala Katesh Yr 1    Eddie Gray 

Yr 2   Alice Donnelly Yr 3   Ella Flintoft 

Yr 4   Coby Franzen Yr 5   Bonnie Goodwill 

Yr 6  Jenson Jones  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

93% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
8th December Christmas Craft Fair 

15th December Grand Christmas Hamper Raffle Draw 

19th December Christmas Dinner & Nursery Reception 

Gathering 2.30 pm 

20th December Nativity Years 1 & 2 

21st December Pantomime for whole school with 

Christmas Jumpers 

22nd December Holiday 

9th January Return to school 

26th January Bag2school 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 91% 

Yr 1 92% 

Yr 2 90% 

Yr 3 97% 

Yr 4 93% 

Yr 5 92% 

Yr 6 92% 
 

 

CHRISTMAS 

HAMPER 

 RAFFLE 

 
Drawn 15th 

December 

Please return all 

stubs, cash or 

unused tickets. 

 
A huge thank you to  
BEDALE SKIP HIRE. 

We are having a huge clear 
out at school and they have 
very generously donated a 

skip for FREE! 
If you are in need of a skip, 
why not give them a call? 

01677 422056 
 

If your child has not 

returned a Christmas 

dinner slip, there will be 

no food ordered for 

them on Christmas 

Dinner day. 

Please make sure the slip 

is returned. 

REMINDER 

Owing to rising 

costs, after 

Christmas 

Breakfast Club will 

be £2.00 per day. 

 

Please note that we 

need all Pantomime 

permission slips, 

and donations, in to 

school as a matter 

of urgency now. 

Thank you. 

Festive 

Gathering 
19th Dec 2023 

Nursery & 

Reception 

parents are 

invited to 

come and join 

in at 2.30pm 


